
 

 

January 6, 2022 

 

Dear Crestview Families 

From January 10-14, Crestview students will be entering into a period of remote learning. Please note 

the following points of information:  

For families of children who are remote learning, homeroom teachers will be reaching out with 

important information through your child’s SEESAW account or email.   

If you require a device for remote learning, please contact the school office asap or email your child’s 

teacher.  A limited number of iPads will be lent (one per family). An appointment time will be scheduled 

for you to have curb side pick up of the device when it is available.  

If you have requested on-site learning for your child(ren) based on meeting Critical Service Worker 

eligibility requirements outlined by the province and divisional survey, you will be receiving a 

confirmation email Friday.  

Operational Closure Plan: If due to staffing shortages, classes may be cancelled, and in extreme cases, 

schools may need to close. This will be communicated as early as possible so families can plan 

accordingly.  

Bussing- Bussing will continue to operate January 10-14, 2022, to transport students eligible to attend 

inclass learning. Please be prepared that some runs may be cancelled due to staff shortages and pick up 

and drop off times may be altered. 

In-Class learning resumes January 17th, 2022. Please monitor SJASD social media accounts and your 

email for updates related to in-class school attendance. 

 

Thank you for your home support and stay safe, 

 

Mrs. Lazar 


